
 

 

 

 

 

 

10th March 2023 
Red Nose Day fundraising for Comic Relief 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It is Red Nose Day on Friday 17th March 2023.  To support this great cause, the children at 
Cypress are invited to come to school dressed in an outfit inspired by the word ‘joy’.  
 
The theme of joy is open to interpretation. This can be something that makes them happy, 
would make others happy, a top with a positive slogan or simply bright colours. We are asking 
for a £1 contribution or more for Comic Relief. 
 
Red Noses are available to buy from the Red Nose Day online shop or Amazon this year. The 
magically transforming Red Nose starts as a tiny, flat crescent and springs into a beautiful 
honeycomb-paper sphere. It proves that the littlest of things can make a huge difference. 
Because when you buy one, you’re helping people going through the toughest times of their 
lives. Alternatively, children can paint their nose red for the day if they would prefer.  
 
It is Cypress tradition to use cake sales to raise as much money as possible for worthy causes. 
Please start planning the amazing cakes you can donate to help us raise as much money as we 
can. When baking or purchasing cakes for us to sell please be reminded that we are a nut free 
school. You should donate your cakes (homemade or premade) to your child’s school office on 
the morning of Friday 17th March. Children at the Upper School can also bring money to buy 
cakes at playtime, which will be 50p each.  Cake sales will be held at the Lower School and 
Upper School from 3.15pm. 
 
We are really looking forward to seeing how the children interpret the theme for this year and 
hope we raise a lot of money for such a worthy charity.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr Shipley     Miss Wenham    Miss Prideaux 
Upper School Council Lead  Lower School Council Lead  Upper School PSHE Lead 

 


